






Good evening Louisville families,

This is Superintendent Michele Shaffer. We’ve had an incredible start to our school 
year! It’s exciting to see students back in classes and filling our hallways. This year our 
new kindergarten class began their Leopard journey at LE and North Nim; they will be 
our Louisville Class of 2035. It will be fun watching them grow and evolve over the 
next 13 years. Our current seniors celebrated their last first day of high school watching 
the sun rise together as a class. You can see pictures from these events and more photos 
from the beginning of the year on our social media channels.

As a reminder we do not have school tomorrow, September 2 or Monday, September 5. 
Enjoy the four-day weekend. We look forward to seeing our students and staff back on 
Tuesday!

Enjoy the rest of your evening, and Go Leopards!

Michele Shaffer
Superintendent
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